
Romsey Primary School 150th Anniversary Open Day 
Saturday October 24th from 10.00am – 4.00pm 
 
All past students, families and staff of Romsey Primary School are invited to our 150th celebration at 
the current school site in Station Street, Romsey. Visits to the old school will be available, and there 
will be displays, demonstrations, a mini market day, and gourmet bar-b-cue lunch on the day. An 
official ceremony will be held at 2.30pm.  
 
Other activities in Romsey over that weekend include a special screening of Dusty at the Mechanics 
Institute with an old time supper afterwards on Saturday evening, a special World Children’s Day 
activity program at Sydney Seymour Cottage (hosted by the Romsey Lancefield Historical Society) on 
Sunday  and a family picnic day at the old school site also on Sunday. Some of the local cafes, 
restaurants and hotels will be offering special deals for those attending the Open Day at Romsey. All 
good reasons to come along and catch up with old acquaintances! 
 
For further information visit the Romsey Primary school website www.romseyps.vic.edu.au or call 03 
5429 5099. Email your attendance to romsey.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

http://www.romseyps.vic.edu.au/

